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Buffalo Trail Public Schools supports learning of students and staff. In the current school year, we 
host two division wide staff learning days and five school based professional learning days. The 
agendas and learning during these days support our priorities in our four year plan to improve 
student learning. We are very proud of the work of our staff in their efforts to ensure all students 
have successful learning experiences. 
 
To share our division wide and school based professional learning opportunities, we have 
published a BTPS Learning Guide. The intent of the BTPS Learning Guide is to inform staff and 
stakeholders of the support to improve student learning and professional practice within our 
schools. With a focus on optimum learning, the Learning Guide provides an opportunity to share 
how we maximize student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly 
effective team. 
 
The BTPS Learning Guide is found on our website under About > BTPS Learning Guide. It is an 
amazing resource that shares with you the work of our staff and it promotes an understanding 
of how we are achieving our learning goals across BTPS. It shares the connection among our 
schools and promotes an understanding of how we promote student learning. It is easy to read 
this Learning Guide and be amazed at all we do to support student learning. This guide will be 
updated annually as schools and the division create learning plans to meet our goals. 
 
 


